From: Matthew Primm
To: Haddon, Stacey

Subject: Public Comment Item #7

Date: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 4:04:34 PM

Dear Mayor & Council,

I'm writing you as a constituent with a potential cannabis manufacturing project within your city. Our industry is already overburdened with taxes at the state and local level. Raising taxes at this point would severely jeopardize the viability of my project. Please consider doing nothing tonight and allow our industry to be successful before considering raising additional taxes or fees.

Thank you,

Matt Primm

Sent from my iPhone